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FEATURE PROJECT 
New Neonatal ICU 
Women and Newborn Hospital - Lusaka, Zambia 

A Word from Leadership:  
 
With ten years behind us, we move forward into 2019 with a steady workload and eager to continue our 
business plan. As we grow in business, we strive to grow in Leadership, Integrity and Service as our Mission 
Statement from the beginning indicates. As we expand, our inner-circle become the leaders of the future 
business model and I could not ask for better leadership and integrity as they step up to the plate. 
 
The inner-circle has also learned the art of Service as we provide engineering and support for Humanitarian 
Assistance Programs in Latin America and Africa. Providing facilities and support for those who do not have 
what we take for granted is our “Greatest Privilege” 
 
When I came up with our Mission Statement over ten years ago, I never dreamed how well it would evolve.  
  

Kent    

 

Working with USAID, HCS Group is proud to be a 
part of this project. It is aligned with the Zambian 
Health Office’s transformational goal of ending 
preventable child and maternal deaths. This 
renovation/new construction of the Neonatal Intensive 
Care Unit (NICU) is a critical requirement to improve 
health service in Zambia and will lead to significant 
reduction in newborn mortality. 
 
A trip to Victoria Falls was in order by land in 
Zambia and Zimbabwe with a helicopter ride to get a 
visual of the Falls as a whole.  
 
Truly one of the Seven Natural Wonders of the World! 
 
 

                      HCS Group’s Mission and Goal:   

Leadership – “Our Team’s Greatest Asset” 
Integrity – “Our Teams Greatest Responsibility” 

Service - “Our Team’s Greatest Privilege” 



 

 

 

 

 

 

    

     

 

   

   

   

 

 

   

 

   

   

 

 

 

   

 

News 

Our Engineers and lead technician, Jacob and Tom, have 
been traveling to the Overton Brooks VAMC in Shreveport 
working on replacing their main campus switchgear, 
transformers, and correcting electrical deficiencies. This 
VAMC serves over 37,000 veterans per year and has 111 
inpatient beds. It is a Clinical Referral Level 1C Facility and 
HCS Group is proud to be working there. 
 
Tom has also been to Fort Belvoir in Virginia this quarter. 
HCS Group was tasked with full design of complete airfield 
lighting replacement and repairing the electrical systems in 
Building 766. Fort Belvoir is a US Army installation. The base 
was built on the former site of the Belvoir Plantation. It serves 
as the headquarters for the Defense Logistics Agency, the 
Defense Acquisition University, and many other divisions, as 
well as being home to the Virginia National Guard’s 29th 
Infantry Division. 
 
Tom is also traveling to Costa Rica working on a project at 
the Coast Guard Station in Puntarenas. This station is new 
and was formed to deter both drug trafficking and combat 
illegal fishing practices. 
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                      HCS Group’s Mission and Goal:   

Leadership – “Our Team’s Greatest Asset” 
Integrity – “Our Teams Greatest Responsibility” 

Service - “Our Team’s Greatest Privilege” 

In January, Kent Hornsby was asked to speak at 
the Montgomery Electrical Contractors 
Association’s meeting. The topic was Microgrids: 
Utility/Prime Generation Renewable Energy 
Sources and Control. 

HCS Group is an Industry Leader for small 
business participation in Micro-Grid and resilient 
power system design worldwide.  

Around the 
office… 


